
 

 

Message from PPG Chair 

 

Dear All, 

I was hoping to welcome you all to our PPG meeting in April. 
Unfortunately the present situation has not made it possible. 
However, I am sending you my very best wishes and hope you are all 
coping in this frightful situation. 

I am sure we all have our individual worries and concerns and 
sharing these with friends and family is helpful. I look forward to our 
next meeting, whenever that will be! 

In the meantime, all good wishes, take care. 

 

Kindest regards 

Betty 

Chair PPG 


